
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Please find below a link to a survey, it is only 4 questions long and will take seconds to complete.  I 
would really appreciate you completing the survey and returning it before Friday 13th January.  I am 
trying to gauge how much interest there would be in a Pop Up Pantry at school.   
 
As always, thank you for your help and support with this. 
 
Kind regards 
Kerrie Bennett  
 
Pop Up Pantry Survey 

 

https://forms.gle/Yb7YHm6qQ8jRoraM9

